
 

 

 
 
 
Thursday 29th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Cultural Day on Thursday 20th July 2023 
  
The Student Equalities Leaders have been working hard to plan and organise our cultural 
celebration. This year’s Cultural Day will take place on Thursday 20th July 2023.   
  
As part of the day’s celebrations, the Equalities Leaders are planning a cultural fashion show. They 
would also like to invite all members of our academy community to take part in a cultural clothing 
tag day. We are looking forward to seeing everyone show off their cultural attire, including saris, 
kilts, sarongs, kimonos, ankara etc.   
  
Students who do not wish to take part in the cultural clothing tag day are welcome to wear their 
regular tag clothing.   
  
We are asking for a £1 donation to take part in the tag day. All proceeds will go to Nice to be 
Nice Ltd, a not-for-profit organisation which enhances school facilities in The Gambia. Funds raised 
will be used to buy school materials, equipment and food for the children of Badumeh Lower 
School.    
  
To find out further information about Nice to be Nice Ltd, please click on the following link: 
https://nicetobnice.org.uk/   
   
Yours sincerely,   
 
Emily Durber  
Associate Assistant Principal  
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